Best Practices in Adopting Additional Hardware, Software, or Licenses to Support Your Teaching 
●	All hardware, software, and licenses must comply with university regulations with regard to FERPA, accessibility and online course material hosting requirements. IT staff is available to research and review all of these aspects (email learntech@ncsu.edu). 
●	Whenever possible for online quizzing and testing, use the Moodle Quiz tool (free to all students) in lieu of tools such as WebAssign which require a separate fee.
●	Whenever possible, find and use open educational resources for your students instead of asking them to purchase online content from a textbook publisher. 
[bookmark: _2xi035qvm2du]●	NC State has ended the use of Turning Point clickers.  Please  consider using Top Hat for classroom response/polling.  
●	Require a software license or hardware purchase only if it will be actively used for academic benefit in the course. Instructors should always consider if a no-cost option could sufficiently meet their needs before requiring students to pay out-of-pocket for software or hardware. 
●	NC State DELTA and OIT staff can assist you with questions related to hardware, software, or additional licenses needed to support your teaching. Contact learntech@ncsu.edu for further information. 
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